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From: David Brunetti <davidabrunetti1@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2024 12:37 PM
To: Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. Cruz, 

Cherie L.; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.; Rep. 
Corvese, Arthur J.; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Batista, Jose F.; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. 
Felix, Leonela; Rep. Roberts, Sherry; Rep. Casimiro, Julie A.; Rep. Ajello, Edith H.; House 
Judiciary Committee

Subject: House Bill 7970 - Custody procedure for pets
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Dear Chair Craven, First Vice Chair McEntee, Second Vice Chair Knight, and Members of the Judiciary 
Committee, 
  
I have written at this time to convey my support of House Bill 7970, which creates a custody procedure for pets 
in divorce and separation proceedings based on the best interests of the animal. 
   
This long overdue bill will help settle custody disputes for a companion animal or animals and will 
help to bring an end to the anguish associated with such in terms of both the families/parties involved 
and the respective animals. 
 
I urge you to vote in favor of this bill when it comes before you for consideration. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
David A. Brunetti 
935 Sherman Farm Road 
Harrisville, RI 02830 
  
 
 
 
 


